
 

     

 

 
 

 

Kagawa Prefecture, Kagawa International Exchange Association 

(I-PAL Kagawa) and the city/town you live in will send you information 

about daily life, announcements for upcoming events, and bulletins 

approximately four times a year, free of charge. 

If you wish to subscribe, fill out the required information on the 

application, place it in the attached return envelope and send it to 

the Kagawa International Affairs Division. (No stamp required)  

 

 

※Example 

 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

［Contacts］ 
◎Kagawa International Affairs Division 

〒760-8570 4-1-10 Bancho, Takamatsu 
TEL:087-832-3028, FAX:087-837-4289 
E-mail:kokusai@pref.kagawa.lg.jp 

◎Kagawa International Exchange Association 
〒760-0017 I-PAL Kagawa, 1-11-63, Bancho, Takamatsu 
TEL:087-837-5908, FAX:087-837-5903 
E-mail:i-pal@i-pal.or.jp 

 
Helpful Information Service for Foreign Residents in Kagawa 

Providing Helpful Information for Your Daily Life!  

Free 

I want to know 

more about my 
community! 

 

I need assistance 

with translating 
at hospitals and 

the city hall. 

 

I want to study 
Japanese 

language and 

culture. 

 



 

 To: 

   Governor of Kagawa Prefecture  

Chairman, Kagawa International Exchange Association 

Respective City/Town Mayors                   

 

Application Form for Helpful Information Service  

（Date – Day:    Month:    Year:  ） 

Name 
 

Mailing 

Address 

〒     －    

 

E-mail  

Contact 

Information 
Telephone  

Languages 

Japanese  AND                                                

Please circle one language in which you wish to receive information 

(Information will be sent when it is available)  

①English   ②Chinese   ③Korean   ④Spanish  

Age         years old （current age） 

If there is any information you would like to request  in particular, please write it here.  

 

Other （If you have questions or comments, please write them here.） 

 

(1）Place this form in the attached return envelope. No stamp is required. 

(2)The content from your application form will be passed on to your city/town and to 

the Kagawa International Exchange Association, via the prefectural government. The 

information contained within your application will only be used in providing you with 

Helpful Information Service.  We always take great care to protect your personal 

information.  


